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Gospel Values: 

Justice, Temperance, Prudence, Fortitude 

Super Citizens 

Demi 

Aqeel 

Jess 

Gabriel 

Betsy 

Daniel 

Branches of Love 

Max 

Lilly 

Kinsley 

Theo 

Evlyn 

Message from Mrs Fearn: 

What a fantastic Autumn term, our 

children have positively embraced 

all learning opportunities and are 

celebrating a successful end to the 

half term. It’s lovely to see their work 

displayed around the school. 

Enjoy a restful break with family & 

friends 

 Best wishes, 

P Fearn 

Book Swap: 

After half term we will be starting a free 
book swap. Reading is such an 

important part of our lives. It 
encourages us to dream, to be 

ambitious and to be empathetic.  
We will start using Book Swap Boxes. 
Bring in a book you no longer need and 

swap for a new one. It’s good for the 
environment and for your bank 

balance! 

Tag Rugby 

We are delighted to 

announce our fantastic Tag 

Rugby Team won, for the 

10th Year running, the Tag 

Rugby Tournament.  

Congratulations and many 

thanks to Mr Vercoe, Mr 

Thomas and Mr Stephens 

for their brilliant coaching. 

 

  
                 Tag Rugby Triumphant Team 
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Oak Class Washingpool Visit: 
Oak Class set off on Wednesday 18th 

for an educational visit to 

Washingpool Farm. They learned 

about how plants are grown, looked 

after and harvested. They also made 

pumpkin soup! 

Have you had mail..and more 

mail..?: 
There has been an issue with our 

eSchools system which meant that 

some of you have received lots and 

lots of emails about Parents’ Evening! 

We apologise and have notified 

eSchools who will resolve the issue. 

 
 

 

Forest School: 
Ash Class will have Forest School on a 

Friday after half term. 

The PE Schedule will be on the 

website and emailed out before we 

start back on Tuesday 31st October. 
 

 

  

 Christmas Fayre 1st December 3pm 

PTFA News: 
Our amazing PTFA are having a 
Christmas Fayre on Friday 1st 
December 2023 (volunteers to staff 
stalls would be great. Please email 
scptfa@gmail.com ) 
There will be a PTFA Coffee Morning 
early November, more details to 
follow! 

 

We would like to ask for class 
donations for the stalls: 
OAK mince pies  
SYCAMORE lucky dip prizes new or old 
ASH chocolate/sweets  
HAZEL jolly jars  
MAPLE bottles (wine, shampoo etc) 
Please bring in donations by 22nd 
November. Thank you. 
 

 

 

Inset Day! 
Please remember we have an inset 
day on Monday 30th October. We 
look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 
31st October. 

 

 

 

Parents Evenings: 
We are so glad so many of you were 
able to attend. Hazel Class will be 
rescheduled for after half term. 

mailto:scptfa@gmail.com
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Harvest Liturgy: 
Our wonderful Father Keith joined us 
for a special, whole school, Harvest 
Liturgy. We sang hymns and said 
prayers together in joyful praise. 

Christmas Luncheon: 
Wednesday 13th December! Don’t 
forget to order your child’s special 
lunch! 

 

 

Kids Corner: 

Hazel Class have been learning about space and planets. 

They have been comparing planets and learning about atmospheres. They have 

researched what life as an astronaut would be like. 

 

                  

Joke from Oscar: 

Why did the chicken cross the road? Beak-cause! (say it out loud!!) 

   

Oscar liked 

learning about 

Mars, there was 

water on it once! 

Ebby liked seeing 

videos of astronauts 

in space. 


